
YMCA National Swimming & Diving Championships 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 

April 7-10, 2010 
 

 

During this year’s YMCA Short Course Nationals, the West End of the Spectator 
Grandstands (directly in front of the diving well) will be closed at the Ft 

Lauderdale Aquatics Center. 

 
 

If additional spectator seat is necessary for any prelim session, a set of 
bleachers will be available on deck between the Girls pool and the diving well 

for overflow seating.   

 
Spectators will be able to view the Girls prelim swims, but viewing of the boys 

pool most likely will be obstructed.  Therefore this seating should be used for 
spectators who want to watch Girls preliminary session swimming 

 
If the on-deck seating is required, spectators must abide by several pool rules 
 

• Seating will be available on a first come, first served basis 
• On-deck spectators will need to wear a wrist bracelet to identify them as being 

permitted to be in the on-deck bleacher area 
• Saving of seats is not be allowed and will be strictly enforced 
• Entrance to the on-deck bleacher will be through the swimmers/coaches entrance on 

the far west side of the pool (between the grandstand and the concession area) 
• Spectators are not allowed to access any other part of the deck including locker 

rooms or the surrounding pool deck areas.  (Spectator bathrooms are located in the 
main grandstands by the front entrance gate) 

• Any spectator found in an authorized area of the pool will be asked to leave the deck 
seating area 

• As is always the case, no flash photograph is permitted at the start of the any of the 
races 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Fort Lauderdale Aquatic Complex 

501 Seabreeze Boulevard 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316 

954-828-4580 


